
HELP WANTED 
 
The City of Aurora is accepting 
applications for the position of Utility 
Worker I. Applicant must be able to 
perform a variety of general maintenance 
work and operate a variety of equipment 
in the construction, operation, repair and 
maintenance of the City’s water, sewer, 
wastewater, parks, cemetery, sanitation 
and street facilities. Must have a valid 
Nebraska Driver’s License and be able to 
obtain a CDL. Salary is DOQ, with an 
excellent benefit package. Applications 
can be obtained by calling (402) 694-
6992, at cityofaurora.org/employment-
opportunities/ or via email at 
utlysupt@cityofaurora.org. Position will 
remain open until filled. The City of 
Aurora is an EOE. 
 
Barbra J. Mikkelsen 
City Clerk 
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